
                          
 

 

 

 
 

Invitation 
 

On the occasion of the International Law Week 
 

Please join the 
 

Permanent Mission of Colombia to the United Nations  
 

At a 
Panel Discussion 

 
On 

 

The Importance of Navigational Rights and Freedoms  
in International Law 

UNHQ Conference Room 6 
 

 
RSVP Here  
 

 

 

 
                                                                                                     

                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfqu2-f8nxpsgC0vONQFPc1pFEykZfkJGauwuC33finkB22BQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfqu2-f8nxpsgC0vONQFPc1pFEykZfkJGauwuC33finkB22BQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


The Importance of Navigational Rights and Freedoms  
in International Law 

 

 

 

The freedom of navigation has long been of concern to scholars and practitioners of international politics. 
Increasing tensions around the world, including in the Strait of Hormuz or the South China Sea, have 
recently propelled the issue to the forefront of global foreign and security policy making. Yet, despite the 
frequent invocation of threats to the ‘freedom of navigation’, 


